
 

 

 

 

 

Mr Iakovos Filippousis 

Secretary General  

International Committee of Mediterranean Games (ICMG) 

 

 

Spirou Loui Avenue  

Aquatic Center 

15123 Maroussi (Athens) - GREECE 

 

 

July 30th 2022 

 

 

Dear Mr Filippousis, 

Dear Iakovos,  

 

We well received your letter from yesterday and are very happy to be included at the Mediterranean 

Beach Games in 2023 with our Subsport Triathle. 

 

For UIPM it is very important to be included at the Mediterranean Beach Games since we have a lot 

of Athletes doing Triathle which is a great start to do Modern Pentathlon in the future.  

 

We also recognized that the closing ceremony is on September 9th, the international Pierre de 

Coubertin Day. Therefore, we might could think about doing a special celebration with the 

background of the founder of the Olympic Games and Modern Pentathlon. Especially when we are 

in Greece it would be a wonderful possibility we should take.  

 

We are looking forward to the Games next year! 

 

With my best personal wishes,   

 
 
 

 
Dr Klaus Schormann 
UIPM President 
 


